
 

From the Pastor                                 December 13, 2020 
 

                     Would you join the church family 
in “fasting” this coming Tuesday?  We 
want to set aside a day when we can ap-
proach God for Revival, Renewal, and 
Rededication.  I will share more during 
the sermons today. 
         These are crucial times and serious 
days.  We must have fresh oil.   “Fasting” 

is not easy.  It is spiritual warfare, as given to us in Matthew 
17:21.  The devil and the demons of hell are in full force to de-
feat and discourage us.  If demons were active in Jesus’s day, 
how much more must we realize the Satanic attack upon the 
Church of the Living God? 
 Prayerfully ask God to guide you in fasting...whether 
for the whole day or just a part of the day.  The emphasis has 
got to be spiritual not just physical.  It is a command of our 
Lord just as praying is.   
 Listen attentively to the preaching today.  As pastor I 
need to fast, and I am calling on each of you to “do battle.”  
May this become a vital part of our Christian lives in the fu-
ture.  We can win, but we must fight with HIS strength. 

 
 

 

 
Our ADVISORY BOARD will meet                           

tomorrow night at 6:30 in the auditorium. 
 
 
 
 

 

We need to be of good cheer because we           
BELIEVE GOD!  If you have not gotten your                  

“I BELIEVE GOD button,” you may pick one up 
today.  Let’s wear them as we close 2020                     

and enter 2021. 
 

 

  

 

 



DECEMBER 20th - Christmas Program climaxed 

by the Christmas story being read to our boys 
and girls...special gift to be given to each child 

 

DECEMBER 23rd - Christmas Communion      

***Again, we will adjust for social distancing.  
We will have a “Christian soldier parade” as folk 
come by the table and receive the elements. 

 

DECEMBER 27th - Church Business Meeting 
 

DECEMBER 30th - Singspiration!                                           

***In addition to the congregational singing,                                           
all those who sing for us throughout the year                                                      
can provide a special of their favorite song.                                                     

 
 

 
 
 

   

 
 

 

ROOF PROJECT REPORT:  $13,235 has been                      
received.  The amount remaining to be raised to 

reach our goal is $46,765.  Thank you for                
being led by the Holy Spirit. 

 

 
 

Stewardship Report 
 
 

Tithes & Offerings…….$   6,607.30 
Faith Promise .................        760.00 
Missions ..........................          60.00 
Roof .................................     1,363.00 

                                                                                                                                                                                                       
TOTAL .......................... $  8,790.30 

Serving In The Nursery: 
 

 
Sunday Morning: 

Barbara Brooks 
  

Sunday Evening: 
Cindy Cahoon 

 
 
 
 

Wednesday Evening: 
Jennifer Gibson 

 

 

 

 


